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Notice No: 05/2022 
1 Apr 2022 
 
 
Traders and Declaring Agents  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
UPDATES TO CUSTOMS CIRCULAR NO. 12/2016 NEW REQUIREMENTS FOR 
THE DECLARATION OF GOODS FOR PROCESSING (GFP)  
 

We have posted updates to Circular No. 12/2016: New Requirements for the 
Declaration of Goods For Processing (GFP) issued on 5 Dec 2016.  
 
2 The updates to the circular include further clarifications on goods related to 
processing activities in Singapore (inward processing) and additional FAQs 
(Frequently Asked Questions) on GFP.    
 
3 You may access the updated circular at the Singapore Customs Website at 
https://www.customs.gov.sg/ > News & Media > Circulars > Circular No. 12/2016. 
 
4 There is no change in procedures. If you require further clarification on the 
update, you may email to info@singstat.gov.sg.  

 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully  
 
Jeanine Ho 
Head Procedures & Systems Branch 
for Director-General of Customs  
Singapore Customs  
 
(This is a computer-generated notice. No signature is required.) 
 

 
We hope that this notice has been written in a way that is clear to you. If not, please let us have 
suggestions on how to improve this notice at customs_documentation@customs.gov.sg. 
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